
TGHOA  Organizational meeting for the 2016 Board of Directors 
Following the regular Annual Meeting of the Thurston Groves Homeowners’ Association. 

December 8th, 2015  –  8:30 pm  Seminole Recreation Center 

Present: Larry Tieman, Robert Seigel, Bob Lima, Stephen King, Alan House 

Election  of officers 

• Larry nominated Bob Lima as President, (term expires Dec. 2016) 
• Larry will continue as VP(term expires Dec. 2016) 
• Robert Seigel as Treasurer(term expires Dec. 2016) 
• Alan House as Secretary. 
Larry Tieman reminded the board to follow Florida Sunshine laws and limit HOA communication 
outside of public meetings where 3 or more members are present (quorum) 

Note: Florida’s Government-in-the-Sunshine Law was enacted in 1967. Today, the Sunshine Law 
regarding open government can be found in Chapter 286 of the Florida Statutes. These statutes 
establish a basic right of access to most meetings of boards, commissions and other governing 
bodies of state and local governmental agencies or authority. 

Approved Feb. 22, 2015 

 


